
East Boldre Parish Council 
Notice of Meeting of the Parish Council 

East Boldre Parish Council contact -Parish Clerk – Mrs K Penna 
clerk.eastboldre@parish.hants.gov.uk     Telephone – 07562985631 

PO BOX 389, Lymington. SO41 1BG 
 

 

 

 

The next council meeting will be on Tuesday 12th September 2017 in East Boldre Village Hall at  
7.00 p.m.   
All members of the Council are hereby summoned to attend a meeting of East Boldre Parish 
Council to be held for the purpose of transacting the following business. 
 
Public Participation 
Members of the public and press are warmly invited to attend the Parish Council meeting as 
observers and can speak once on any agenda item, during the public session. Speeches shall not 
exceed three minutes and the session shall not normally exceed 15 minutes. 
 

AGENDA 
 
1.0. To accept apologies for absence. 
2.0. Declaration of Interest in items on the agenda.  
3.0. To confirm minutes of the meeting held on 8th August 2017. 
4.0. To receive clerks’ report, information received and pending list. (Circulated) FOR 
INFORMATION ONLY 
5.0. To receive a report by County Councillor for East Boldre. FOR INFORMATION ONLY 
6.0. To receive a report by District Councillor for East Boldre. FOR INFORMATION ONLY 
7.0. Public session. 
8.0. Finance. 

8.1. To agree payments in accordance with the budget and to note bank reconciliation. 
 (Circulated)  

8.2. To receive a budget update. 
8.3. To consider the costs of a NFDC speeding device in the parish. 
8.4. To consider a grant request from East Boldre School Fields Trust for fireworks. 

9.0. Planning. 
 9.1. To consider tree work application 17/0654 Hatchet Mill. 
10.0. Amenities. 
 10.1. To receive an update on the Taste of East Boldre event. 
11.0. To receive an update on Superfast Broadband in the parish. 
12.0. Agenda items for next meeting. 
13.0. To confirm the next Parish Council meeting as 7.00pm on 10th October 2017 in East Boldre 
Village Hall. 
 
   
 
 
K Penna       Parish Clerk to East Boldre 06/09/17 
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